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Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 

 

office@stannesregina.com 
 

 

Office Hours: 
 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 

Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 
 

Mass Intentions 
If you would like the Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 
intentions of your loved ones, please call 
the Parish Office, or write it up and drop 
it in the donation box in the Church.  
Mass offering is $10. 

 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 
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Parish Weekly Financial Update 

Collection summary for October 16th as follows: 
    

- Sunday Collections      $1413.00 
- Building Fund      $0010.00 
- World Mission Sunday     $0020.00 
- Annual Archbishop’s Appeal    $1460.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                              $2903.00 

St. Anne – Tree of Life – UP TO OCT. 16TH        $49,025.00 

❖ ARCHBISHOP’S APPEAL – UP TO OCT. 16TH      $2470.00 

❖ ST. ANNE’S GOAL IS   $17,901.00 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 

Saturday – October 22nd 
5:30 pm   † Gertrude & Buster Lloyd  

requested by Lloyd Family 
 

Sunday – October 23rd  
9:00 am   † Gary Novak 

requested by the Novak Family 
 

Tuesday – October 25th 
7:00 pm   † Gertrude & Buster Lloyd  

requested by Lloyd Family 
 

Wednesday – October 26th 
8:30 am   † Buster & Gertrude Lloyd  

requested by Dorothy Lloyd  
 

Thursday – October 27th 
8:30 am   † Buster & Gertrude Lloyd  

requested by Dorothy Lloyd  
 

Friday – October 28th  
8:30 am   † Irvin Bender  

requested by Rose Romanowich 

 

 
Readings for Sunday, October 23rd: 

 

1st Reading:           Sirach 35.15-17, 20-22 
2nd Reading:          2 Timothy 4.6–8, 16-18 
Gospel:                                   Luke 18.9-14 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 
Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to the 
Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  

In anticipation of receiving the Saskatchewan 
Government Affordability Tax Credit cheque, 
we invite you to consider using it to make a 

donation to our St. Anne Parish  
60th Anniversary Tree of Life Campaign. 

 

 Contact the Parish Office if you 
would like to make a $500 

donation and receive a copper 
leaf on our Tree of Life! 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anne’s Parish goal for 2022 is: 
                                         $17,901.00 

Giving is a key way to deepen our faith 
and to grow spiritually, an opportunity 

to live as disciples of 

Jesus. In our call to serve others, we 

join in the work of building God’s 

kingdom here and now. Every donation 
to the Archbishop’s appeal helps fund 

the many ministries and community 
programs that seek to bear hope for 

those who need it most. 

         

CWL - The Catholic Women's League is 
a Canadian organization centred in 
parishes that calls members to grow in 
faith, and to witness to the love of God 
through ministry and service. 

We will have a meeting on Tuesday, 
October 25th at 2 pm.  Please join us! 
We look forward to being with you. 

It is membership time again!  There is an 
envelope in your parish set or place your 
$35 (cash or cheque to St. Anne's CWL) 
in an envelope marked "CWL."  New 
members are most welcome! 

Thank you for your help and service! 

God bless, Anita Hanna 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits 

October 23, 2022 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“…for whoever exalts himself will be humbled, 
and the one who humbles himself will be 

exalted.”      Luke 18:14 

Pride and ego are the root causes of most of our 
sins. Thinking your time is so valuable or your 
talent is better than anyone else or your money 
gives you status is another way of making those 
things “gods” before God. Pride is the opposite of 
humility. Remember, all that we have and all that 
we are is a gift from God. We should be humbled 
by God’s incredible generosity and be grateful for 
all we have been given. Ultimately, gratitude leads 
us to humility. 

WE INVITE PARENTS 

WITH CHILDREN AND YOUNG ADULTS 

WILLING TO SERVE AT MASS ON 

SATURDAYS AND SUNDAYS TO PLEASE 

REGISTER THEM WITH THE PARISH OFFICE 

BY PHONE OR E-MAIL.  THANK YOU! 

CWL 
NEWS 

2022 

   

We would like to thank Rose 

Romanowich for her work as 

head of the Decor committee  

over the last few years!!   

THANK YOU ROSE!! 

 

GOOD NEIGHBOUR PROJECT 
"I was hungry, and you gave me food, I 
was thirsty, and you gave me drink...I tell 
you the truth, whatever you did for one 
of the least of these brothers of mine, 
you did for me.”        (Matthew 25) 

Our cupboard is bare, 
and the need is great!! 

  
Our Parish has been helping needy families in our 
community with small packages of food.  We generally 
help at least one or two families per week.  Last week 
we helped a family of 6 and a family of 2.  These gifts 
are so gratefully received!  We need proteins like 
canned ham or tuna or chicken, cans of fruit or 
vegetables, pasta sauce and pasta or noodles, 
breakfast cereal, peanut butter and toilet paper and 
facial tissue.  Any small gift will be appreciated.   
Thank you for your generosity!                      Anita Hanna 



 
 

   

 

Mission Statement:  We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth 
through the sacraments, and make Christ present to others through loving service. 

   
REGISTRATION 

We would like to invite parents and guardians 
who have children (Grade 2 and above) ready 
for CONFIRMATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
to register them so as to begin Catechism 
classes:   

• Registration starts: 
     this Saturday, October 16th, 2022  

• Registration ends: 
     on Monday, October 31st, 2022. 

Please fill the registration form and send or e-
mail it to the Parish Office. 

 

If You Have a Catechism, 
You Have Answers! 

The Catechism:  
from zero to hero in 3 minutes! 

Is the Catechism of the Catholic Church a 
"universal Catechism"? 

Yes, because it is to be used as the reference 
point for all local catechisms throughout the 
Universal Church. In an earlier draft, 
the Catechism of the Catholic Church was titled 
the Catechism of the Universal Church, but never 
used.  Local catechisms are created according to 
the needs of a specific culture, age, spiritual life, 
social and ecclesial conditions.  The current 
Catechism of the Catholic Church was given by 
Saint John Paul II on the 30th anniversary of 
Vatican II on October 11th, 1992 and 2022 
marked the 60th anniversary. 

Lesson Two: 
What is the soul?  Quel est le âme? 

Visit https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-
support-parishes/) to watch a 3 minute video in 
English or French on the catechist webpage of the 
Archdiocese website, or read the text in the 
Catechism of the Catholic Church, CCC #’s 365-368. 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING TO HELP 

COUNT THE WEEKLY COLLECTION AFTER 

MASS ON SUNDAYS!! 

The Parish needs to have two counters present.  

The usual commitment is a month of Sundays 

per year, and the counting is easy and can be 

done in under an hour.  No money handling 

experience is needed.  If you are interested, 

please contact the Office at (306) 586-0449.  

We look forward to hearing from you!! 

 

• We are looking for volunteers who 
would like to help make St. Anne 
look it’s best!!   

• We are also looking for donations of 
flowers or funds to purchase 
flowers. 

• If you are interested, please call or 
e-mail St. Anne’ office 

Thank YOU!! 

Tree of Life Campaign 

Many thanks to all who have contributed to the 

vibrancy of our parish through the Tree of Life 

Legacy Campaign (Buildings & Grounds 

Initiative).  LET’S TRY TO FULFILL OUR GOAL OF 

$60,000 BY THE END OF 2022!!   

Visit
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-support-parishes/
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-support-parishes/

